JOINT MEETING
of
CITY PLANNING COMMISSION, COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION,

and
OFFICIALS OF SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 51

Tuesday, April 24th, 1956, at 7:00 P.M,

The City Planning Commission held a joint meeting with the County
Planning Commission and School Officials to receive information from
Trafton Bean regarding possible Federal aid for regional planning.

It was explained that to qualify for Federal aid it would be neces-
sary to have a formal regional organization. At present the three groups
have been operating on a regional basis, but with only a mutual agreement,

All present agreed that it would be advantageous for over-all co-
ordination to form the groups into a legal Regional Planning Group.

GRAND JUNCTION PLANNING COMMISSION

Present: Chairman Howard McMullin, John Harper, Claud Smith, Secretary
W. D. Toyne,

Absent : George Graham

In view of the fact that a quorum of the City Commission was present
and that it was highly probable that a quorum could not attend the Commission's
regular meeting the following day and also that only one item had been filed
for action, the Commission decided to act upon the petition of Dr. Graves, et al
for annexation of a tract of land to be known as Kister Addition at the NE cor-
ner of Orchard Avenue and College Place.

It was moved by McMullin and seconded by Harper that the Commission recom-
mend to the City Council that the petition for annexing this area be approved
and that it be zoned Business YA",

Motion carried,

It was moved by McMullin and seconded by Harper that the Chairman author-
ize two members of the Commission to meet with representatives of the County
Planning Commission to discuss mutual problems until a Regional Planning
Commission could be formed. Motion carried., Claud Smith and Howard McMullin
were so authorized.,

There being no further business, the Commission adjourned.
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- W. D./Toyne, Secretary




